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‘Don’t Light Tonight’ Advisory for Friday, December 8 

 
(Davis, CA) – A ‘Don’t Light Tonight’ Advisory is in effect from midnight to midnight on Friday, 
December 8, 2017. The District asks residents in Yolo County and the northeastern portion of 
Solano County that includes Dixon, Rio Vista and Vacaville to refrain from burning wood in their 
wood stove or fireplace to help reduce fine particulate pollution.  
 
The Air Quality Index (AQI) is forecast to be 82 on Friday, which is Moderate with potential mild 
impacts for extremely sensitive groups. A strong upper-level ridge of high pressure will remain 
over California, reducing atmospheric mixing while light winds will limit pollutant dispersion. In 
addition, regional pollutants will carry over from previous days. 
 
There are four ways residents receive or check for ‘Don’t Light Tonight’ advisories: 
 
• Sign up for the District’s EnviroFlash service at: http://ysaqmd.enviroflash.org/ that will send 

an email alert when an advisory is called. 
• Call (530) 757-3787 for a recorded message with the daily ‘Don’t Light Tonight’ status. 
• Visit the District’s website at: www.ysaqmd.org where a ‘Don’t Light Tonight’ graphic will 

appear on the top of the page.  
• Check the District’s Facebook or Twitter account for advisories.  
 
For more information about the Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District visit: 
www.ysaqmd.org. Connect with the District on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/YoloSolanoAir 
or on Twitter at: www.twitter.com/YoloSolanoAir.  
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